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Wholesale Electricity Market Rules and Gas Services 
Information Rules 
 
Compliance report 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published its twice-yearly Wholesale Electricity 
Market Rule (WEM) and Gas Services Information Rule (GSI) compliance report for 1 January 
2021 to 30 June 2021. 

The report contains an update on compliance activities for the reporting period. This update 
includes summaries of alleged breaches reported to the ERA and outcomes of breach 
investigations. The report also discusses the ERA’s compliance monitoring activities, an 
exemption granted under the new Generator Performance Standards framework and recent 
WEM Rule changes that affect participants’ obligations to submit outages. 

The report satisfies the WEM and GSI Rule requirements to release a report summarising any 
proceedings, findings and orders brought about for matters reviewed by the Electricity Review 
Board in the last six months. The current report summarises the progress of the ERA’s 
proceedings before the Electricity Review Board. 

The report is available on the ERA website. 
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